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REMINDER 

 
YOUR FUTURE – MAKE IT COUNT 

 

 

A ballot for protected industrial action will be sent to your home address 
in the next day or two.  This could be one of the most important ballots 
you will complete.  
 
To take protected action members will need to return more than 50% of 
the ballots sent out and the “yes” vote needs to be 50% plus 1.   
 
This is your chance to show the fire service and the government that you 
will not accept these demands to strip away your conditions of 
employment. 
 
If the required amount of ballot papers are not returned the QFRS and 
Government will say that they now have a mandate to do as they please. 
 
PLEASE FILL IN THE BALLOT WHEN YOU RECEIVE IT, MAKE YOUR VOTE 
COUNT AND POST BACK TO ECQ USING THE SUPPLIED ENVELOPE! 
 
 

BALLOT OPENS:   FRIDAY 7 SEPTEMBER 2012 
 
BALLOT CLOSES:  MIDDAY FRIDAY 21 SEPTEMBER 2012. 
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